Happy Mother's Day! Wishing all our moms an amazing day and thank you for everything you do for our school, and especially our kids. The entire Robert Seaman community is grateful for your support and for your awesome children. Next week, we will definitely be kicking it up a notch. Our school schedule is extremely busy (especially for our fifth graders).

An important reminder - our budget vote takes place on Tuesday, at Jericho High School until 9:00pm. Please get out and there and vote. Take your children with you so they can see local democracy in action. In addition, there will be a beautiful art show coordinated by the Jericho Schools Art Department. Many beautiful pieces by our students will be on display.

On Friday, we look forward to our fifth grade Heritage Luncheon and museum visit, and third grade performance for the singing group the Golden Tones from the Massapequa Senior Center. These are two very special annual events that we always look forward to.

If you cannot access the link below, please let me know (I am still learning how to navigate this website).

Have a great day, and again, Happy, Happy Mother's Day! Ivy

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwakelet.com%2fwake%2f3e587c82-0a41-4179-936f-eb7fe6036d39&c=E,1,c-a6fd3bbVN05O1bgcgfPsTXcH-32d tuKDngGkPFIBIGT-

S3kjru R76bMxQu4nO8h1UTZuwyhjguiGNyEUVZdrAxbVMCzdILQqv2ui&typo=1